
DEPARTMENT OF MARINE AND FISHERIES IN YOUR REPLY PLEASE QUOTE 

THIS FILE NO.
CORRESPONDENCE TO BE ADDRESSED TO THE

' *

DIRECTOR OF THE 
METEOROLOGICAL SERVICE 

TORONTO, ONT.
CANADA

METEOROLOGICAL OFFICE
315 BLOOR STREET, WEST

TORONTO (5) November 8th

Dear Sir

I regret having to report that we have very great

difficulty in getting the Montreal weather signals on time.

I have repeatedly written to the observer pointing out that the 

messages were not being received on time. This morning they did 

not come until 10 a.m. whereas they should have been in at 8.05 a.m.

at the latest. Montreal is one of our most important Meteoro­

logical stetions and occupying the position it does.it looks ex­

ceedingly bad to send out in our reports the words •’missing" after 

Montreal.
I shall be obliged if you could take the matter up 

with Mr.Kelly and impress on him the importance of having our weather 

messages sent on time.

Yours very truly

The Principal. 
McGill University 

Montreal.
(j.Patterson)

Director


